
            
 
 
Dear Millersville Campus Community: 
 
On behalf of the Marauder Football Family, I would like to extend an invitation to you to 
participate in the 2019 Marauder Football Sideline Program.  
 
The Sideline Program will allow you to follow with our football team as we prepare for one of 
our home games this season (see dates below). You will be given total access to the players and 
staff during game week. You will have the opportunity to attend meetings, practices, and other 
related activities throughout the week. On Game Day, you will have a great view of the action 
with your official game day sideline pass.  
 
Our coaching staff is very excited about opening our football program to you. If you are 
interested in participating in this great experience, please contact me by phone at extension 
4730 or by e-mail at Daniel.Beard@millersville.edu.  Spaces are limited…sign up soon! 

 

MARAUDER PRIDE, 

 
 
Dan Beard  
Assistant Football Coach 

 

Available Dates: 

• Week of September 14th (Indiana University of Pennsylvania) 
• Week of September 28th (West Chester) 
• Week of October 12th (Lock Haven) 
• Week of October 26th (Shepherd) 
• Week of November 2nd (Bloomsburg) 
• Week of November 16th (Mercyhurst) 

 


